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PURPOSE:  
Consideration of a Agreement for Services with Alta Planning and Design for the development of a Regional 
Bicycle Plan for the High Point Metropolitan Planning Organization (HPMPO). 
 
BACKGROUND:   
The City of High Point is the lead agency for the HPMPO, and is responsible for the management of State and 
Federal funding used for the benefit of all member agencies.  The City of High Point on behalf of the HPMPO 
invited Statement of Qualifications (SOQs) and information from qualified firms to provide professional 
consulting services for the development of a Regional Bicycle Plan.  Alta Planning & Design was selected and 
approved by City Council at the January 16, 2018 meeting.     
 
BUDGET IMPACT: 
 The HPMPO has budgeted for this project in the 2017/2018 budget and the 2018/2019 budget.  The HPMPO 
budget is part of the High Point Department of Transportation’s approved FY2017-2018 budget. 
  
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Department of Transportation recommends approval of this Agreement.   
 




